
City of Latimer and Latimer Fire Department
are selling their rescue van.

It is 1997 Freightliner F17O former ambulance turned into a
rescue/equipment van for our Fire Department.

It has a 8.3 liter Cummins engine with 128,000 miles, Allison
automatic transmission and seating for 8.

Mechanically sound vehicle and was regularly maintained, we just upgraded trucks.

We will be accepting bids until August 6, 2024 at 3:30 pm. Bids can be mailed to:
City of Latimer, PO Box 744, Lattmer, lA 50452,

dropped of at Latimer City Hall, or emailed to latimerci hall m m.il

lf you have questions regarding the truck, please contact Fire Chief Rob Schmidt
at (6a1)512-3339. Or questions for city hall, please call (6a1)579-G452.

Minimum asking price is 55,000
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